
 

NYCDPR Nathan Weidenbaum Park & Facility  

 

 

A.G. CONSULTING ENGINEERING, PC 

The .7-acre plot was designated parkland in 1936. Because of the construction of 
the Brooklyn-Queens Expressway, the restoration of the park, then called Little 
Bush Park did not officially begin until 1971. In 1986 a local law renamed the 
land Nathan Weidenbaum Park in honor of a long time Woodside resident who 
served as the President of the WynWoode Gardens Homeowners Association 
and was active in other community groups.  

AG provided MEP design for the reconstruction of Nathan Weidenbaum Park, 
which commenced in October 2000. The project refurbished the basketball 
courts, sitting areas, and swings. Steel fencing was erected to replace an older 
chain-link fence. New play equipment with safety surfacing and a lighting sys-
tem were installed, as well as World's Fair benches, decorative pavements and 
greenery, camel spray showers, donkey animal art, game tables, and water 
fountains. 
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